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There is absolutely nothing wrong with the way gun sales are currently conducted 

and monitored in our state and therefore no need for a "study" to enact even more 

intrusive and unconstitutional laws to infringe upon the Second Amendment rights of 

gun owners and dealers. Gun dealers are already bound by stringent background 

check and reporting laws via the BATFE. This is yet one more attempt by the 

Democrat controlled legislature to gut the Second Amendment in a "death by a 

thousand cuts" approach to lawmaking. If enacted, this legislation will open the door 

to major Fourth Amendment violations by the state. Legal gun sales and purchases 

are NOT the problem, illegally obtained gun purchases and misuse by criminals IS.  


